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There was no meeting during May due to the SCR Muster.  However, JoElla Huddleston and Lisa and I began 

our trek to Foley, Alabama.  It was certainly an interesting trip.  There was one RV Park that was scary.  

Online it looked great, in reality not so much.  Due to the late hour, we stopped for the night.  We were 

out of there really early.  There was also one park that we’ve used before numerous times.  This will be 

the last time. JoElla Huddleston was harassed by a homeless man that came out of the trees behind us. 

The good news is that the resort at Foley was great!! The weather was hot, but the pool was great.  We 

got there and everyone helped us get the decorations set up.  We loved the idea of the brown bag auction.  

There were a lot of laughs and surprises. Several meals were catered and the entertainment was so good.  

Thanks to Nita and Phil Taylor, our South-Central Region director and the Magnolias for setting everything 

up and making it such a success. 

On our way to and from the resort we stopped at the Bucees to look around and try the brisket.  Of course, 

we had to do a little shopping.   

June we plan to meet at the NLR Riverside RV Park.  Plan to join us at the National Muster in Amana 

Colonies, Iowa. 

See you all real soon. 

The Duckworths  


